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Get ready for NEW PARK ENHANCEMENTS at La Esperanza Community Park 
and El Centro Cultural Buildings starting March 18, 2024! 

LA ESPERANZA COMMUNITY PARK WILL BE TEMPORARILY CLOSED FOR SAFETY 
DURING CONSTRUCTION. 

We're adding a SPLASH PAD, upgrading El Centro Cultural Buildings, improving
WALKING TRAILS, installing EXERCISE EQUIPMENT and more!

El Centro Cultural Community Building remains partially open for social service programs,
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. For more information, call 956-547-7002
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